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Portland writing to express my strong support for SB 722. Access to safe, stable, and 

affordable housing is essential for the well-being of our communities, and this bill 

provides necessary protections for renters facing housing insecurity. As someone 

who is currently extremely rent burdened due to unpredictable rent increases and 

witnessed unjust evictions destabilize lives, I believe SB 722 is a crucial step toward 

housing justice. Renters cannot wait for relief and ignoring this bill increases the 

potential for a greater number of families becoming houseless. I urge you to support 

SB 722 and ensure that all Oregonians have a fair chance at secure housing. 


